From: Peter Yearbury <p.yearbury@xtra.co.nz>

Sent: Sunday, 11 March 2018 11:12 a.m.
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: LTP SUBMISSION

Options for public transport.
| support Option two.
Any increase in fares sends a negative message to users/potential users.

We need to give every encouragement for more people to use public transport and get more cars off our congested
roads.

Peter Yearbury
1/18 Haast St

Christchurch 8011
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